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Dear Sirs or Madams,

I disagree with all the proposal in the consultation paper that issued on 17th June by HKEx and SFC.

ruby 
12 October 201.6 ,. 7:32

response

Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the EXchange's Decision-Making
and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

Sincerely,

Ruby
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